
 

Christmas Greetings, 

I hope this newsletter finds you all well and getting ready 
for Christmas. 

Our first ever Veterans Day Celebration, was a hit. We 
were shocked so many people came out as it was cold, 
windy and damp. Thanks to all who attended and if you 
could not, hope you enjoy the pictures. 

We’ll be decorating inside the Village Hall as well as the 
outside for Christmas. We purchased the wreaths we’ll be 
hanging from a Boy Scout Troop. Kids: don’t forget to 
drop off your letters to Santa in our special mailbox inside 
the Village Hall. Letters will go straight to Santa at the 
North Pole. Also, don’t forget to submit your art for our 
wall for all to admire. 

If you haven’t done so already, please send in your “Code 
Red” info. 
You may also submit online. We will be utilizing this service 
for more than just emergencies. We have forms at the 
Village office if you need one.    

Wishing you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Prosperous 
& Healthy New Year!  

Village President 
Nancy L. Miller  

 

“As we struggle with shopping lists and invitations, compounded by       
December’s bad weather, it is good to be reminded that there are   
people in our lives who are worth this aggravation, and people to        
whom we are worth the same.” – Donald E. Westlake-Writer/Actor 


